Project Servitor

This is information from the CNC Police:

Project  Servitor  has  been active for a number of months now and involves officers  from  the Civil Nuclear Constabulary (CNC) being out on patrol in the  local  area  surrounding  Sellafield.  
The  aim  of  these operational deployments  are  for  officers  to  work  together with the communities to report  suspicious  activity.  These officers are deployed to deter, help detect, and provide reassurance and confidence to members of the public.

Temporary   Inspector   Jim  Williamson,  said:  "We  are  deploying  these additional  tactics  to  further  complement  the operational activity that exists  in  and  around  the  Sellafield  site.  Our  aim  is to build upon relationships with partners as well as businesses and communities.

"These tactics are not new but allow us to have a focus on community engagement.  This is not restricted to the Sellafield site but also to the surrounding areas.  We are aware of the vast amount of information members of our community have, they are aware of what is out of the ordinary. All we ask is that they report any suspicions to us.
[image: image1.jpg]



“The deployments will be unpredictable and may be highly visible on one occasion or more covert on another.  The aim is to work with our local communities to deter any hostile threat.

“Remember, trust your instinct and report any suspicious activity directly to the CNC by calling 019467 73999."
Anything you suspect to be crime related should be reported directly to
Cumbria Police on 101 or in an emergency 999.
